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President's Message

Welcome to a new school year and a new

biennium of Arizona State Organization

officers. I am honored to have been chosen as

your 2021-2023 state president. My theme for

the biennium is Renew, Reach Out, Recognize.

It is time to renew our friendships, we have

been away from each other for far too long.

We must reach out to each other, to our

communities, and to other teachers. Let’s

continue to recognize ourselves for who we

are, strong resilient leaders.  We must

continue to recognize and applaud each other

for our accomplishments.

I am looking forward to getting out to chapter

meetings around the state. My program will be

a chapter Recommitment Ceremony. Let’s 

IMPORTANT DATES

October 30: 

Fall Workshop 

at Rio Salado College, 

Tempe, AZ 

 

June 3-5, 2022: 

Chapter Officer 

Leadership Training 

at Sheraton Phoenix 

Crescent Hotel, 

Phoenix, AZ 

 

June 3-5, 2022: 

State Convention at 

Sheraton Phoenix 

Crescent Hotel, 

Phoenix, AZ 

 

July 12-16: DKG 

International 

Convention, New 

Orleans, LA



renew our commitment to the Seven

Purposes of the Society. Please invite me to

join you at a chapter meeting, my calendar is

open.

I am reaching out to you now, please join a

state committee. I have several openings yet

to fill. Email me with the name of the

committee that you are interested in serving

on. 

Remember to get your new biennium pin? It

will be available at Fall Workshop for $5. The

profits from the sales go to the State

Convention.

Message continued

Electronic chapter yearbooks due by 

Fall Workshop Emailed to First Vice-

President Marge Threewity at

mthreewit@hotmaill.com

DKG LINKS INTERNATIONAL PUBLICATIONS:
DKG NEWS, BULLETIN, COLLEGIAL EXCHANGE, PRESIDENTS PAGE 
AND GET CONNECTED 
ARE ALL AT HTTPS://WWW.DKG.ORG/PUBLICATIONSPRIVATE, 
ON THE MEMBERS ONLY SIDE.

THE JULY/AUGUST DKG NEWS IS ONLINE NOW.

International Conventions

Portland, Oregon was the site of this year's

first International conference. In

attendance were Sandy Breece, Carmen

Wendt,  Linda Perl, and Kim Meighan. San

Antonio, Texas hosted the second

International Conference. The conference

was available in person and virtual. Susan

Halliday, Marge Threewit, and Merry Lewis

attended in person. Several other Arizona

members were able to join us virtually.


